
Census Coming April 2020

The census happens once every 10 years. Children should be counted where they spend 
most of their time. Count all children so their community will have more funding for child 
care, education, and other services they need for the next 10 years.

The census is safe, easy, and important for the future of all Texas children! 
You will have the option to complete the census on a computer, by phone, 
or by paper on your own schedule and it only takes 10 minutes.

More info at 2020census.gov

Count All Texas Children 
in Foster Care in the  
2020 Census


